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I am a Moss Vale resident  and I would like to submit my objection to the Plasrefine development proposal. I am 
concerned about the damage this will do our sensitive environment, and health effects this recycling plant will 
have on the health of our families and local residents.  

There are many other concerns, including the increase in traffic, noise, and air pollution.  

The acquired land has riparian water on it, which could leak water from the recycling plant into our drinking 
water catchment area. It will then make its way to Sydney’s drinking water.  

I prefer not to drink bottled water, because that adds to the plastic problem, but I will be forced to do so if our 
water is contaminated by forever plastics.  

The business owner a . He 
doesn’t have the funds to do this development, and will be looking at government funding to make this happen. 

As residents we are very concerned that this facility will be built in a bushfire zone, and we do not have the 
resources to fight fires that may eventuate from this recycling plant.  

There is no buffer zone between nearby residents and Plasrefine, and in the event of fire, people would have to 
be evacuated and who would be managing that? 

Please do not approve the Plasrefine development, this is not an appropriate location for a recycling facility of 
this size. 
 

 




